










 

 

 

To:  Southern Nevada District Board of Health  
 
Date:  July 27, 2017 
 
Re: New Classification Specification for Epidemiology Surveillance Project Coordinator; 

Medical Investigator; Public Health Preparedness Analyst  
 
1. Epidemiology Surveillance Project Coordinator Schedule 26 ($69,846.40 - $97,427.20) FLSA 

Exempt, Bargaining Unit Eligible 
 

Summary: 
Epidemiology Surveillance Project Coordinator focused on infectious disease, working 
within an established team of epidemiologists and Disease Investigators. This position can 
report to the Director of Community Health and/or the Manager for the Office of 
Epidemiology and Disease Surveillance, and works collaboratively with a wide range of 
partners throughout the agency.  

 
2. Medical Investigator Schedule 32 ($94,910.40 - $132,392.00) FLSA Exempt, Bargaining Unit 

Ineligible 
 

Summary: 
The Medical Surveillance Investigator will serve as medical community liaison between the 
Office of Epidemiology and Disease Surveillance (OEDS) and medical stakeholders in Clark 
County. This position requires a MD or DO and is responsible for investigating complex 
cases, outbreaks and provides expert consultation. This position will be assigned on call 
duties as part of their scope of work and conduct in-person or telephone interviews, 
provide education, work with the media, provide lab monitoring for specific diseases and 
work offsite with collaborating physician depending on project assignments. The Medical 
Investigator will report to the Director of Community Health or designee.  

 
3. Public Health Preparedness Analyst Schedule 23 ($59,883.20 - $83,512.00) FLSA Exempt, 

Bargaining Unit Ineligible 
 

Summary: 
Public Health Preparedness Analyst is a confidential employee that serves as a public health 
liaison between Health District public health programs and Division Directors, local law 
enforcement and other agencies at the Southern Nevada Fusion Center.  Public Health 
Analyst uses confidential public health data and performs analyses of confidential public 
health and Fusion Center data sources using appropriate analytical methods to identify 
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potential public health threats and hazards.  These threats may be from natural causes or 
related to bioterrorism incidents; to identify and present data sources in a confidential 
environment to be used for information sharing applications; to manage data sets and 
insure the data are of high quality; to interpret the analysis and prepare comprehensive 
reports under general supervision; participates in site visits and inspections as deemed 
necessary and appropriate to fulfill duties; performs a variety of duties involved in data 
analysis, implementation, coordination and maintenance; and performs related duties as 
assigned. This position reports to the Chief Health officer and Director of Community 
Health. 
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